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Our bubbly Receptions and Year Ones, led by Ms. Jess and Mrs. Schnetler, are
off to the Adelaide Zoo! Psst... some whispered they've never been there! 😲
5/6s are in for a treat with a peek into the future at Flinders University's open
day. 🎓
Pre-schooler’s, don't you worry! The Woodcroft Library is coming to YOU. 📚
Oh, and did we mention the massive Preschool makeover starting this week?
Exciting!

SPORTS DAY! Grab your sneakers and team spirit. 📢 It wraps up at 2pm. Any
predictions on the winning team? 

🎉 Welcome Back Superstars! 🎉

Ready to tackle the LAST term of the school year? Brace yourselves, it's going to
be a wild and fun-filled ride! Here's what's on the menu:

🐼 Week 2:

🏃‍♀️ Week 3:



A heads-up, Monday's a Pupil Free Day. Staff will be diving deep into Positive
Behaviour for Learning.
Our shining stars will be on stage at the Hopgood Theatre for the Southern
Music Festival! 🎶
And guess what 5/6s? Camp time! Pack those marshmallows. 🏕

The SA Ambulance will park at our preschool! Little ones, get ready for
some action-packed learning. 🚨
Big week for Pre-schooler’s! First school transition visit.

Year 5/6s, time to make a splash! Water Safety and Aquatics day is here. 💦
 Welcoming our brand-new preschool faces.

Grab those tissues! Graduations are coming up. 🎓
There's also parent-teacher interviews, report cards, and high school
transitions. Whew!

🎤 Week 4:

🚑 Week 5:

🏊‍♂️ Week 6:

🎓 Last Few Weeks:

Phew! Told you it's going to be busy. But guess what? We've got this! Let's make
this term the best one yet. 💪🎉

Materials and Services Charges The Governing Council Finance Committee has
made its recommendation for 2024 Materials and Services charges. It is

recommending the charge of $287.00 which covers all educational materials for the
year. This amount is the standard sum set for 2024 in line with section 106A of the

Education Act. You are invited to email any questions or concerns you have
regarding the fees by Monday 7th November for discussion by Governing Council. 

Finance 2024

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS ISSUE 7 Book orders to be returned to front office with 
full payment by Friday 03/11/23








